
Eagan Montessori Academy South May Newsletter 2024 
 

“Children are human beings to whom respect is due, superior to us because 
of their innocence and of the greater possibilities of their future.” 

 
 

    Eagan Montessori Academy South     
1970 Rahn Cliff Court Eagan, MN 55122 

(651) 788-7318 
 

Dear EMAS Families, 

We hope everyone continues to be healthy, 

safe, and happy. Thank you all so much for the 

love and appreciation you have shown all our 

teachers! It means a lot to us to know that we 

are appreciated.  

This month we will complete our school year 

curriculum for our toddlers, preschoolers, 

pre-K, and kindergarten students. The 

children have worked so hard this year and 

are proud of all they have accomplished. 

Our teachers are delighted to see how far 

each child has come this year. 

In the summer months, we will begin our 

theme calendar and water days! 

As always, we strive for the best for each of 

our students and thank you for all your 

support. 

EMAS Management 

 

Monday –    Yoga 
Tuesday -     Spanish 
Wednesday- Sign language 
Thursday – Music with Ms. Shirly 
Friday   –      Show/tell.  

 

            REMINDER 

Trim and file your child’s nails often. 

-All items brought to the school MUST have the 
child’s first & last name.  
 
-Please keep personal items such as toys, 
valuables, or jewelry AT HOME. EMAS is not 
responsible for lost or damaged items. -If your 
child is diagnosed with a communicable illness, 
please notify the center ASAP by email. 
 
-If anyone other than the regular guardian(s) will 
be picking up your child, please email us the 
information each time they pick up along with 
a photograph. They will need to have a 
picture ID. 
 
If your child will not be in on a certain day, please 
let us know by 8 AM via email. 

 
 
 

            Mother’s Day celebration 
                  Friday, May 10th 

                      Important 
                       Nut Aware Facility 

                 Nut allergies are becoming more 
               common. Please do not bring any items 
                    with nuts or items manufactured in a 

                    facility where nuts are processed. 

 
 

 


